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Harold Blinderman Authors Article in POWER Magazine 
Urging Early Preparation for Proposed EPA Rule
Harold Blinderman discussed a proposed Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) rule in a POWER magazine article, 
"Preparing for the EPA's Cooling Water Rule," published November 1. The rule pertains to the regulation of certain power 
plants and manufacturing facilities utilizing once-through cooling water systems, requiring these facilities to use the best 
technology available (BTA) to minimize entrainment and impingement. Determination of BTA will likely take a number of 
factors into consideration, and Harold writes that managers, owners and operators should start assessing and planning 
compliance strategies as early in the process as possible. 
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http://www.powermag.com/issues/departments/commentary/Preparing-for-the-EPAs-Cooling-Water-Rule_5099.html

